December 11, 2019
To: Martha's Vineyard Commission

Regarding: Proposed Tisbury Special Ways

I am a member of the West Tlsbury Byways Committee,
I am so happy to see the proposed designations of Special
Way sfatus for the Tisbury portion of Red Coat Hill Road
and Shubael Weeks Road. The Proposed Special Ways extend

the protection of these historic roads already designa-

ted in West Tisb . e —— e
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